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Save the date for virtual National Conference
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Table Tennis England invites Clubs, Coaches and Volunteers to ‘save the date’ for the 2021 National Conference!

The National Conference, which will be a virtual event due to the current coronavirus restrictions, will take place
on Saturday 5th June. The Conference will feature a series of presentations and workshops around the themes
of Diversity & Inclusion, and Planning for the Future.

The event will also seek to honour the immense contributions of table tennis volunteers through the National
Pride of Table Tennis Awards. The National Awards will take place as part of the Conference programme.

Claire Brockwell, Clubs Leagues and Schools Manager said: “We are delighted to be able to provide the
opportunity to bring clubs, coaches and volunteers together from across the country after what has been an
extremely challenging 12 months.

“We have seen incredible commitment from clubs and volunteers supporting the return to play efforts, keeping
their members active, and utilising the lockdown period as an opportunity for improvement and development.

“Through this event, we will deliver sessions that reflect on current challenges and look forward with optimism as
we start to see restrictions easing and a return to play.”

Details on how to book your place will be announced next week — keep an eye on our homepage for more
information.
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